
From: Jeffrey Delapena
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan; celestemonroe@comcast.net
Cc: Jenna Kay; Amy Koski; Harrison Husting; Jose Alvarez
Subject: RE: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments
Date: Thursday, February 27, 2025 8:34:19 AM

Good day, Celeste,
 
Thank you for submitting comments related to FOCC’s proposed changes to the County Climate
Goals and Policies.
 
I have forwarded these to members of Staff and they will be entered into the Comprehensive Plan
Index of Record.
 
Regards,
Jeff Delapena
Program Assistant, Clark County Community Planning
 
 
From: Clark County <webteam@clark.wa.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2025 7:46 AM
To: Cnty 2025 Comp Plan <comp.plan@clark.wa.gov>
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Update Comments

 
 
EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of Clark County. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Submitted on Thu, 02/27/2025 - 7:45 AM
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9258724415

Address
2142 East Gaither A e
La Center, Washington. 98629

Message Subject
Dabbler

Comments
I support FOCC’s requested changes to the draft goals and policies. Logging Dabbler is an
unconscionable act. I believe that logging this critical public land would have devastating
environmental, economic, and recreational consequences for our community and future
generations.
Dabbler Forest is a vital part of Clark County’s ecosystem, providing crucial wildlife habitat,
carbon sequestration, and watershed protection. Resource extraction would permanently
degrade these essential functions, threatening biodiversity and exacerbating climate change
impacts. At a time when Washington State has committed to preserving its forests for carbon
storage and ecological health, divesting public land for short-term financial gain is a step in the
wrong direction.

© 2025 Clark County Washington

tel:9258724415

